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Resolution congratulating Nader Jaber on his retirement from the Department of Public Wokrs.  

 WHEREAS, 

NADER JABER 

retired with pride and satisfaction as the Engineer in Charge of the Sewer Maintenance Fund on 

February 25, 2022 after more than 30 years of dedicated service to the City of Milwaukee and the 

Department of Public Works; and  

WHEREAS, Nader Jaber graduated from South Dakota State and was first hired to the Civil 

Engineer I department on December 9, 1991, and earned his Professional Engineering License from the 

State of Wisconsin in 1999; and 

WHEREAS, Over the next twelve years, Nader Jaber rose through the ranks of the Sewer 

Maintenance Fund, becoming the Storm Water Manager in 2004 and since 2016 has served as the 

Engineer in Charge of the Sewer Maintenance Fund department; and 

WHEREAS, Nader Jaber has worked to implement green infrastructure throughout the City of 

Milwaukee during the course of his career and was instrumental in the Downspout Disconnection 

Program; and  

WHEREAS, Nader Jaber gained and displayed expertise through his work, performed with 

confidence and skill during his employment, meeting the challenges of his responsibilities during his 

lengthy term of service to the City of Milwaukee and the Department of Public Works; now, therefore, be 

it  

RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith congratulates Nader 

Jaber on his retirement from the Department of Public Works, extends its appreciation on behalf of the 

community for his exemplary service, and wishes for him a happy and healthy retirement; and, be it  

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented to 

Nader Jaber, an exemplary employee. 

Introduced by Common Council members Mark A. Borkowski, Cavalier Johnson, Chantia Lewis, Scott 

Spiker, Nikiya Dodd, Ashanti Hamilton, Milele A. Coggs, Russell W. Stamper, II, José G. Pérez and 

Khalif J. Rainey and approved by all members of the Milwaukee Common Council on March 1, 2022. 


